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April 27, 2018
Dear Middle School Track Parents,

We need your help! We have a home meet on Tuesday, May 15th and we need to stock and staff the concession stand.  We are asking for donations of treats to sell and your time. If you can help with a shift in the concession stand, please call me @ 715-762-2474 X2247 or 715-661-0051 and leave a message. Donations can be brought to track practice anytime before the 14th. We are asking for the following:
6th grade boys:  8 pack of Gatorade
6th Grade girls: 8 pack of Gatorade

7th grade boys: 2 boxes of Little Debbie snacks

7th grade girls: 1 case of water
8th grade boys: Fruit (bananas or apples)
8th grade girls: 2 boxes of Little Debbie snacks

Thank you! The proceeds from the concession stand are used to fund necessary equipment updates for the track program. Your support is truly appreciated.  Please call if you have any questions. 
Yours in running,

Coach Juliet Corbett 
Coach Kris Mineau
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